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January 14-1997 : Department of Watgr Resctircas

Attention: Cindy

I, Jay Hulet, request that the Idaho Department of Water Resource
give me continued access to the control house of the Hulet reservoir
when a Water Master is in control of the water for District 57D.
Reasons for this request:
1-T have two large streams of water that meet on y
farm, and sometimes instant control is needed.
2-The Water Master has lived out of the area, and
has other committments. At times she can only be
be reached by the answering machine, and it takes
several days to get a change activated. By that
time it may be to late to take care of the problen

Oor emergency.

i Hoanled

ay Hulet
EC 79 Box 2020-
Murphy, Idaho 83650




